Department of Energy
ldahe Operations Office
Waest Valley Project Office
P.O. Box 191
West Valiey, NY 14171

March 21, 1994

Gary Comfort

Headquarters

U 8 Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Transr ittal of the Safety Evaluation for the High-Level Waste Transfer System,
Rev. | and the Associated Unresolved Safety Question Determination

REFERENCE: Letter WD:94.0276 (2681:93:10), C J. Winkler to T. J Rowland,
"Transmttai of the Safety Evaluation for the High-Level Waste Transfer
System (Rev. 1), dated March, 1994, and the Related Safety Review Screen,”
dated March 18, 1994

Enclosed for your review are the Safety Evaluation for the High Level Waste (HLW) Transfer
System, Rev. 1 and the associated Unresolved Safety Question Determination

The Wt Valiey Project Office (WVPO) has reviewed these two documents and concurs with
the determinauion that there is not an unresolved safety question associated with the HLW
Transtor Systeos

ihie WVPO 1s providing these documents to vou to evaluate the need for any modifications to
the Safety Evaluation Report that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission wrote regarding the
Safety Analysis Report for the Supernatant Treatment System including Sludge Mobilization
& Wash, SAR-004, Revision 7 Please notify the WVPO when the results of your evaluation
are avatlable.

If the West Valley Demonstration Project can be of further assistance or if ou have any
questions, please contact T. J. Jackson at (716) 942-2135
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T J Rowland, Director
West Valley Project Office

Enclosures: Safety Evaluation for the High Level Waste Transfer System, Rev |
Associated Unresolved Safety Question Determination

cc. T W. Mcintosh, DOE-HQ, EM-343, w/o att.
T. F. Burns, DOE-ID, MS-1115, w/o att
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